
Town of Barnet
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING & REGULAR MEETING:

The Planning Commission and Zoning Board has scheduled a Public Hearing for
January 11, 2021 at 7:00 PM at the Barnet Fire Station (151 Bimson Dr. Barnet, VT.) to
consider the following application(s):

Application #39-21 received on 12/10/21 from applicant(s) William & Debra Laferriere
to be considered under Section 205.03 of Barnet Zoning Bylaws, for setback from
property lines, right of ways, or town highways.

Application #40-21 received on 12/13/21 from applicant(s) Scott Young for conditional
use (ice rink), Section table 305.03 RR District #13, outdoor recreation, Barnet Zoning
Bylaws.

All Interested parties will be heard and MUST participate in this hearing to have “the
right to take any subsequent appeal”. (Chapter 117, Title 24 Section 4471a.
Participation may be in person or written.  For further information, contact Shirley
Warden, Barnet Zoning Administrative Officer at 802-633-4993.

A regular meeting will follow the hearing.

Proposed Agenda:
1. Those present, including members of the public
2. Public Hearing if needed
3. Approve minutes
4. New business
5. Old business
6. Correspondence
7. Adjourn

For more information or questions please contact board secretary, Dawn Holtz, at 248-808-2439
or by email at: barnetplanningzoningclerk@gmail.com
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